

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square New Britain, Connecticut 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950

December 5, 2001

Kenneth C. Baldwin Robinson & Cole 280 Trumbull Street Hartford, CT 06103-3597

RE:

TS-NORTHCOAST-089-011031 - Northcoast Communications, LLC request for an order to approve tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 200 Stanley Street, New Britain, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Baldwin:

At a public meeting held November 29, 2001, the Connecticut Siting Council (Council) denied the proposed shared use of this existing tower. On June 8, 2001, the City of New Britain issued a building permit for this speculation tower with the intention for use by the wireless industry. Judge Covello's ruling of January 9, 2001, precedes the City's approval, and the Council will not at this time validate tower sharing.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. If you should require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

Mortimer A. Gelston

Chairman

MAG/laf

c: Honorable Lucian J. Pawlak, Mayor, City of New Britain Steven P. Schiller, Director of Planning, City of New Britain

Mortimer a Galaton